
 

HIMACHAL PRADESH PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION. 
 

PRESS NOTE 
 

Himachal Pradesh Public Service Commission will 

hold interview for recruitment to the posts of Principal (College 

Cadre) w.e.f. 26.7.2012 to 28.7.2012 in the office of H.P.Public 

Service Commission. The interview call letters have been 

issued to all the qualified candidates. The candidates who do 

not receive their interview call letter by 20.7.2012 may contact 

the office of H.P.Public Service Commission on any working 

day during office hour. 

           
                           Sd/- 

       Additional Registrar, 
       H.P. Public Service Commission 
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